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Come and Say Hello and Goodbye 

 
The Huon Valley Council invites all interested people to attend the Declaration 
of Office of the new Huon Valley Councillors following the Local Government 
elections. 
 
The Declaration will be held in the Huonville Town Hall on Monday 5 November 
from 6-8pm. Light refreshments will be provided. 
 
Huon Valley Council General Manager Mr Emilio Reale says it will also be an 
opportunity for the public to say goodbye to Commissioner Adriana Taylor. 
 
“Commissioner Taylor finishes her appointment after two years in the role. The 
Huon Valley has benefitted from Commissioner Taylor’s tenure. We thank her 
for her time with us and her service to the people of the Huon Valley. 
 
“It’s an exciting time for the Valley and Council staff who are looking forward to 
meeting and working with the newly elected Councillors. 
 
“The Declaration is a free event, however numbers are restricted so we ask 
interested people to RSVP in person at the Council offices at 40 Main Street 
Huonville; by phoning 6264 0300 or emailing hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au,” Mr 
Reale said. 
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